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, September 25, 1998

Mr. Raymond C. Vaughan
Coalition en West Valley Nuclear Wastes
Sharp Street

C[- 3 b (East Concord, NY 14055

Dear Mr. Vaughan:

I am responding to your letter of September 3.1998, regarding the West Valley site. Thank

you for your comments on Science Applications International Corporation's various preliminary

and revised performance assessments for West Valley and the other information you provided.

My staff will take your comments into account as they go forward with the U.S. Nuclear

Regulatory Commission's activities and responsibilities under the West Valley Demonstration

Project Act, and as a cooperating agency in the West Valley Environmental Impact Statement.

Sincerely,

[oricjinal signed by M. Weberfor]

John T. Greeves, Director
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

co- B Mazurowski, DOE I
P. Piclulo, NYSERDA 0
P. Merges, NYSDEC
West Valley CTF
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September 25, 1998

Mr. Raymond C. Vaughan
Coalition on West Valley Nuclear Wastes
Sharp Street -

East Concord, NY 14055 |

Dear Mr. Vaughan:

|
| am responding to your letter of September 3,1998, regarding the West Valley site. -

Thank you for your comments on Science Applications International Corporation's various

preilminary and revised performance assessments for West Valley and the other information you

provided. My staff will take your comments into account as they go forward with the U.S.

Nuclear Regulatory Commission's activities and responsibilities under the West Valley

Demonstration Project Act, and as a cooperating agenc, .;4 the West Valley Environmental

impact Statement.
'

Sincerely,

,:dk N he

John T. Greeves, Director
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Meterial Safety

and Safeguards

cc: B. Mazurowski, DOE
P. Piciulo, NYSERDA
F. Merges, NYSDEC
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